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Secretary Gray Statement on the Rock Springs RMP Record of 
Decision 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to the United States Bureau of Land Management’s release of 
the published Record of Decision for the Rock Springs Resource Management Plan, Secretary Gray 
released the following statement: 

“I am outraged by this outrageously wrong, slapped-together, rush-job from a radical, lame-
duck, failed administration. This Record of Decision for the Rock Springs RMP continues to be disastrous 
for Wyoming’s core industries, and detrimental to the people of Wyoming. It is an unconstitutional 
abomination that infringes on the rights of the citizens of Wyoming.” 
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